
I believe that giving this right to the ministers is unjust, with the applicants, which create totally 

uncertainty into the migration system. Not only this but also it creates the uncertainty to the future 

of the applicants. If application of any applicant withheld at any time, then it can make the 

applicant’s life hell.  

So, I totally opposes this bill to be passed. 


